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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEAD QUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-110001

No. F.6/DFS/MS/School/2022/WzIO 
Dated: e3|3|2o2z

To 
Er. Shashank Sahu, A.E. (E), 

PWD Division- 2, 
Edu. Elect. Edn. 1 Div. (N), 

Sector-16, Rohini, New Delhi- 110089. 

Sub: Regardingissuance of fire safety certificatein r/o the New Block in Govt. Girls Sr. See 

School, Rani Bagh, New Delhi- 34. 

Sir, 
This is in reference to your letter No. 

54(11)/AE(E)-2/Edu.Elect.Edn.1Div.(N)/202 1-22/07 

dated 02.02.2022, on the subject cited above. In this regard, it is to inform you that the building 

was inspected by the officer concerned of this department to check the fire safety arrangements 

provided in the school on 19.02.2022 in the presence of Sh. Pardeep and found that the 

provisioning of fire safety arrangements and civil work is still under progress. Hence, inspection

could not be carried out. 

In view of above, the application for issuance of FSC is not considered at this stage & 

rejected. You are advised to re-apply after completion of installation work for further necessary

action in this regard. 

Yous faithfully, 

AmPGarg) 
Director 
Delhi Fire Service 

Copy to: -

1. The Directorate of Education, Old Secretariat, New Delhi. 

2. The Principal, Govt. Girls Sr. Sec. School, Rani Bagh, New Delhi- 110034. 81L 
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